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This month’s value for life: JUSTICE 
Tuesday 6th March 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 
This month we are learning about the value of JUSTICE. We are exploring ‘Fair 
Trade’ and how we can help to make the world a fairer place. Today Reverend 
James explored what we can learn from the Bible and Luke’s Gospel about justice 
and fairness.  
 
Parent Governor Election 
Yesterday we sent home 2 ballot papers per family to vote for our new Parent Governor. Each parent is 
entitled to one vote. Please return your ballot papers by Monday 12th March 4pm. Votes cannot be 
included after this deadline. Votes will be counted on Tuesday 13th March.  
 
Forest School 
Forest School sessions will start for Year 1 pupils tomorrow, Wednesday 7th March, from 1pm – 3pm. 
Please can pupils wear suitable clothes for the day – warm coats, waterproofs, hats, gloves, scarves, solid 
footwear and lots of layers. We still owe Year 5 pupils one more session and this will take place in the 
morning of Wednesday 14th March.  
 
Scholastics Book Fair 
Our book fair delivery was postponed due to the snow; we are now expecting the delivery this Friday so we 
will be selling books after school next week. The fair raises valuable funds for the school.  
 
Diary dates 

Thursday 22nd March 2pm – 3pm Year 6 Parents’ Meeting about SATs tests followed by Violin Concert 

Tuesday 27th March 5pm – 7:30pm Parent Consultation evening 

Thursday 29th March 9am  Easter Service in Church 

Thursday 29th March 1:30pm – 5pm Parent Consultation afternoon 

Friday 30th March  Easter Holidays start 

Monday 16th April Back to school for Summer Term 

Monday 28th May  Half-term 

Monday 4th June School closed for INSET 

Friday 13th July School closed for INSET 

Tuesday 24th July Last day of term 

Kind regards, 
Scott Reece 


